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CO-OP (R)

TOMATO & VEGETABLE INSECT CONTROL

READY-TO-USE

750 mL

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins           0.02%
Piperonyl Butoxide  0.20%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 18474
P.C.P. ACT

Interprovincial Cooperative Limited 
P.O.Box 1050, Saskatoon, Saskatchewan S7K 3M9
WINNIPEG    TORONTO    MONTREAL     MONCTON

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USE.

DIRECTIONS:

CO-OP Tomato and Vegetable Insect Control is a fast acting short
lived product.  It can be used up to the day before harvest on
all crops.  The nozzle on this container can be adjusted to spray
a fine mist or a jet spray.  Nozzle is closed when purchased.  To
open, depress button on nozzle and unscrew until the desired
spray pattern is reached.  The more the nozzle is unscrewed the
coarser the spray pattern.  When insects appear apply a light
spray on all plant parts - upper and lower leaf surfaces, stem
and blossoms.  Use with caution on young plants and new growth. 
Hold container upright while spraying.  Insects must be contacted
by spray to be killed.  Do not use in direct sunlight or when
temperature exceeds 30 deg. C.

CROPS PROTECTED: Asparagus, Beans, Broccoli, Cabbage, Brussel



Sprouts, Cauliflower, Celery, Cucumber, Egg plant, Lettuce,
Peppers, Potatoes, Radish, Spinach, Tomatoes

INSECTS CONTROLLED: Asparagus Beetle, Aphids, Leafhopper, White
Fly, Spotted Cucumber Beetle, Mexican Bean Beetle, Cabbage
Looper, Diamond Back Moth Larva, Flea Beetle, Imported Cabbage
Worm, Stink Bug, Colorado Potato Beetle,Tomato Hornworm.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Avoid breathing spray mist.  Avoid contact with skin,
eyes and clothing.  Wash after using.  Toxic to fish.  Do not
contaminate streams, lakes or ponds.  Do not reuse empty
container.  Dispose in the garbage.

FIRST AID:  If in eyes or on skin, flush with water.  If
irritation persists obtain medical attention.  If accidently
swallowed, obtain medical attention at once.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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